

2019-06-05 Docs Project Meeting

Date

05 Jun 2019

Attendees

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#)
- [Daniel Pono Takamori](#)
- [Syed Ahmed](#)
- [Tatsuya Naganawa](#)
- [Will Stevens](#)
- [Casey Cain](#)

Agenda

- Action items from [2019-05-29 Docs Project Meeting](#)
- Moving the meeting time (see the [Doodle](#))
- FYI: [Docs De-Contrailization Style Guide](#)
- Review [TF-1412](#) (Reorg the tf/docs repo)
- Update on [Docs Census](#)

Minutes

- Action items
 - pono: Adding committers: current automated process won't work; tickets required for now; will handle the existing ticket
 - swill: Adding conf.py to the getting started guide: not done yet, will get to it soon
- Meeting time
 - 6AM PT Wednesday is the winner
 - We'll move it to that time
- [Docs De-Contrailization Style Guide](#)
 - Just an FYI that this exists now
- <https://jira.tungsten.io/browse/TFB-1412>
 - re-org ready to be done
- [Docs Census](#)
 - swill: uh oh 😊
 - about halfway through the finding page, still finding more material
 - hacking on it in YUL next week
 - vicky: Lisa C looking at website stuff

Action items

- ☑ Casey Cain Update calendar entry for the new meeting time
- ☑ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) Update wiki pages to reflect the new time
- ☑ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) Reorg the tf/docs repo according to the Jira ticket